
Department of Mathematics  

PG Student Workshop 

A workshop was held for post graduate students where they presented research articles &reviews was on 

19
th

 Nov. ‘2022. 20 students participated. Their work was done under the guidance of Dr.MandiraKar, 

Dr.AkhileshPathak&Mr.Satyendra Jain. Several under graduate & post graduate students attended & 

benefitted from this workshop. 

 


